
ANTLERLESS TAG EXPLANATION FOR 2024-2025 HUNTING SEASON 
 
 
Tyndall Air Force Base has been approved to receive Antlerless Deer Tags for the 2024-2025 
hunting season. The addition of these tags will allow hunters to harvest antlerless deer (deer 
without antlers or with antlers less than 5 inches in length) throughout the entire hunting season. 
You will not have to wait until “doe weekends” to harvest antlerless deer. With the addition of these 
tags comes some changes to harvesting antlerless deer on Tyndall. These changes are detailed 
below. 
 
- ALL antlerless deer MUST be tagged with an antlerless tag going forward, including during the 
archery/crossbow season and “doe weekends.” 
- Hunters wishing to harvest an antlerless deer MUST grab an antlerless tag from the check station 
before heading to your stand/blind. If you do not grab an antlerless tag, you CANNOT harvest an 
antlerless deer during your hunt. Each hunter may only receive one tag at a time, and they will be 
issued on a first-come, first-served basis. 
- All antlerless deer harvested MUST be tagged with the antlerless tag received from the check 
station before moving from the field. This is IN ADDITION TO reporting the harvest to FWC’s 
harvest reporting system within 24 hours. 
- All antlerless deer harvested with an antlerless tag count towards your Tyndall Hunt Program and 
Florida bag limit. They are not bonus tags. 
- Unsuccessful hunters who have received an antlerless tag MUST return the tag upon checking out 
at the Hunter Check Station.  
- Each hunter may only harvest two antlerless deer on Tyndall during the 2024-2025 season in 
accordance with the Tyndall Hunting Regulations. 
- Hunters who harvest an antlerless deer without first receiving an antlerless tag from the check 
station will have their deer confiscated and their hunting permit revoked for the remainder of the 
2024-2025 hunting season. 
- If all antlerless tags are filled, no more antlerless deer shall be harvested on Tyndall for the 
remainder of the season. 
 
As a reminder, spotted fawns are not legal to harvest in the state of Florida. For any questions 
related to antlerless tags, please contact us at the following email address: 
udg_325ces_recreation@us.af.mil. 
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